
From: Laura Doll
12/4/2011 12:51:27 PM 

Nancy Ryan (ner@cpuc.ca.gov)
Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD)

Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Sustainability and other stuff 

Nancy
It was really great to see you this past week, and I am glad we were able to get together before 
the holiday blur hits. You're at an important and exciting point in your life and I know you will 
soon see a path forward. You certainly sound ready to initiate serious conversations, and that 
is the fundamental next step.

You mentioned that you may be doing something on "supplier sustainability programs" that the 
utilities have. I now have found the PG&E person who is all over this issue and who is, 
justifiably I think, proud of what PG&E has in place. His name is Gun Shim. He would love 
to have a chance to present it. You mentioned an en banc and that would be one route.
Perhaps there is a less formal way initially to bring in utilities and focus on benchmarking and 
sharing approaches? At any rate, we are ready and excited.

Let me know if you'd like a quick briefing on PG&E's program — any time!

Dinner again in 2012.

Lauras - - from/homes
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